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Randolph Town Council 

 

DRAFT Meeting Minutes 

 

Meeting Date:  Monday, September 9, 2024, at 6:00 p.m. 

This is a hybrid meeting. The Public is invited to attend this meeting in person or remotely, by telephone 

or computer access.  

 

Call to Order:  Town Council Clerk Natalie Oliveras administratively called the meeting to order. No members 

of the Town Council were in attendance.  

 

Public Hearings: 

 

1. 6:15 PM - Council Order 2024-018: Acceptance, Via Gift, of George M. Lovering Circle As A 

Municipal Public Way in the Town of Randolph  

 

The public hearing on Council Order 2024-018 was opened at the Town Council meeting on April 29, 

2024, by Council Vice-President Brewer. The Town Council Clerk read the legal advertisement 

published in the Patriot Ledger on April 13, and April 20, 2024. At the request of the applicant, the 

public hearing was continued to the Town Council meeting on June 10, 2024, and again continued to the 

Town Council meeting on September 9, 2024.  

 

The applicant has submitted a letter regarding the public hearing on this matter. The letter essentially 

states as follows: Please consider this letter as our request to continue the public hearings previously 

scheduled for September 9, 2024, at 6:15 PM. The reason for the continuance request is to ensure that 

the Council has all the as-built plans and proper forms for their consideration along with signed 

notarized letters from the homeowners confirming and assenting to the Town’s acceptance of the street. 

This public hearing is being administratively continued to the Town Council Meeting of January 27, 

2024, at 6:15 PM.  

 

2. 6:15 PM - Council Order 2024-019: Acceptance, Via Gift, of McEnelly Circle As A Municipal 

Public Way in the Town of Randolph  

 

The public hearing on Council Order 2024-018 was opened at the Town Council meeting on April 29, 

2024, by Council Vice-President Brewer. The Town Council Clerk read the legal advertisement 

published in the Patriot Ledger on April 13, and April 20, 2024. At the request of the applicant, the 

public hearing was continued to the Town Council meeting on June 10, 2024, and again continued to the 

Town Council meeting on September 9, 2024.  

 

The applicant has submitted a letter regarding the public hearing on this matter. The letter essentially 

states as follows: Please consider this letter as our request to continue the public hearings previously 

scheduled for September 9, 2024, at 6:15 PM. The reason for the continuance request is to ensure that 

the Council has all the as-built plans and proper forms for their consideration along with signed 

notarized letters from the homeowners confirming and assenting to the Town’s acceptance of the street.  
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This public hearing is being administratively continued to the Town Council Meeting of January 27, 

2024, at 6:15 PM.  

 

Adjournment: 

 

Town Council Clerk Natalie Oliveras administratively closed the meeting at 6:20 PM.  


